DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL
PATAUDI, GURUGRAM

Date. 30.05.2018

Circular No: DPS/P/34

Dear Parent

This is to inform you that there is a PTM tomorrow i.e. 31.05.2018 for Class VIII & IX between 10am to 11:30 am.
Kindly come and discuss the progress of your ward with the respective teachers and collect the holiday home work.
Please ensure holiday home work is done neatly and is presented in a folder.

Warm regards
Nina -
Headmistress



